
H \\ January 9th, 19*2• 
JC./LME. 

Dear George: to"-

I thank you fsr your interesting letter 
of January 2 giving your comments on Mr. Brosens' 
eable of December 18 relating the conversation he 
had with President Peron and on my reply to Mr* 
Brosens of December 19• 

All the informations X have received 
during these last weeks from Buenos Aires have 
proven how right you have always been in your views 
on the development of the situation la Argentina* 
There is no doubt that the only solution to CADE's 
problem Is the sale of all its assets to the Govern-
ment, and this should be done as soon as possible. 

I enclose herewith, copy of a letter i 
received yesterday from i-lr. firosens and also a copy 
of a letter X wrote to him a couple of days ago. 

Sincerely yours, 

D.K.Heineinan 

Mr. George S. MESSERSMITH 
MEXICO CITY. 


